From: Sierra Park Services

To: Sierra Park Services

Subject: Weather/Road Condition Update & Send Proxies Now
Date: Monday, May 20, 2019 10:37:08 PM

Hello,

I wanted to remind everyone about the Annual Meeting next Sunday.

There has been snow in the park and rain is predicted throughout the week. The Roads are
open and we don't anticipate any large amounts of snow but please watch the forecasts.

I know the weather may keep some from coming up this weekend and I fully understand. It is
very important that you mail your proxy in right away if you will not be attending the Annual
Meeting. Please get it in the mail tomorrow to ensure we receive it by Friday.

Thank you!
Wanda
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